Goldthwaite Consolidated
Independent School District

1509 Hannah Valley Road; P. O. Box 608; Goldthwaite, Texas 76844
Phone 325-648-3531 Fax 325-648-2456

Parents and Staff:

Goldthwaite CISD Elementary Campus has been notified that several our students have
tested positive for the COVID-19 virus. After careful review of close contact guidelines, it
was determined that various classes would be required to quarantine. Even though we

“have very few confirmed positive COVID-19 cases on this campus, the effect of the close
contact quarantine procedure has placed a significant number of our students and staff in
quarantine protocol.

Based on the information that we have gathered, it has been determined that the
Elementary Campus transition to remote Asynchronous instruction effective tomorrow
Friday, February 5% until February 16%, 2021. We are accommodating every student to
the best of our ability regarding instruction. Asynchronous packets are being prepared and
pick up will be coordinated with your campus Principal, Mrs. Jernigan. Please ensure your
child is engaged daily and please let us know if any needs arise.

Although the decision to transition to remote instruction has been determined, out of an
abundance of caution and necessity, we advise you to monitor your child’s health

following CDC symptoms guidelines.

The campus will be deeply cleaned and sanitized, and we will be preparing to return to
face-to-face instruction on Tuesday, February 16%,

We are continuing to monitor this situation and will provide additional information as

needed. We pray for a successful recovery for all of our GCISD students.

Sincerely,
Ronny nght % E
Superintendent GCISD

ps. This closure pertains to the Elementary campus only. Middle and High School
campuses will continue classes as normal.



